TFC Steering Committee Notes

(Send to: tf-openci-triage@lists.trustedfirmware.org)

November 29th

Attendees: Glen, Don, Joanna, Anton, Scott, Dave

- TF-M release? Any issues?
 - Anton No issues, proceeding along with the release.
 - Release is still on target.
 - Check with Paul on TFC-364
- MBed TLS Status
 - Need two things, a webhook to launch the PR jobs and any info about some timeouts we're seeing.
 - Dave They have one test that takes a long time, but they are also fine tuning the number of tests that are run. A few PRs today will come in and we should see some changes to the timing.
 - They are close to parity on the Internal CI
 - Will get an additional update from Arthur at the end of the week.
- Priorities (from Shebu's email)
 - Boards
 - Chrome Book Lazor / (Asurada is up)
 - ST STM32MP15
 - ST STM32U5
 - Chrome Book Tomato
 - Chrome Book Corsola
 - MBed TLS performance
 - o Misra
 - ∎ TF-A
 - TF-M
- UBLS Licensing Issue tabled till next meeting; Ben was not here for an update.
 - When can this start the evaluation?
 - Additional Licenses?
- Joanna
 - Seeing some stability, timeouts on tests. The openCl runs about half the performance of the Internal Cl. Joanna is looking to adjust things on their side - remove tests, change output, etc..
 - TFC-361 N1SDP
 - There appears to be some in Cambridge, would like to see if they are available and can be put in the TF rack.
 - Glen will reach out to the Lab team to see if there are boards available. After that, they will be in the backlog to get them moved.
 - TFC-365:

- Julius has requested that this be fixed. Issue with Manual rebase. This issue is a known issue, has a known workaround. This issue will need to have its priority raised if we want it to be resolved.
- Release for TF-A occurred, still dependent on some of the Internal CI. These servers will be removed next year, and the next release will depend on OpenCI.
- Anton sent mail to mailing list, the mail was blocked. Don enabled Anton as an administrator.